
 

Submission of the Appeal does not guarantee a change in your eligibility. 
 
If you believe you have been incorrectly denied funding, you can submit an appeal to the Peoria Promise
Foundation. Please complete this form and return to info@peoriapromise.org
 The Board of Directors will review your appeal and be back in contact once a decision has been made. 
 

Student Name:   
	ICC Eservice ID: 
ICC Student ID#: 
ICC Email Address:	  
Telephone Number:  
Reason for appeal
[bookmark: _GoBack]Explain in your own words why you feel as though you have been wrongly denied: 
 








Peoria Promise Foundation
P.O. Box 10226, Peoria, Illinois  61612-0226
Phone: (309) 999-4022   Website: www.peoriapromise.org

